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Perins School welcomes all our new students and their parents 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
We hope you have settled into the last term in your Key Stage 2 learning, with the knowledge 
that you have a place at Perins School. We are really looking forward to forging a positive 
relationship with all our new students and parents as we move closer to studies at Key Stage 3 
and all the experiences this brings! There will be a lot of information coming your way and this 
will undoubtedly prompt questions, please feel free to contact Perins via our Transitions 
Hub if you need greater elaboration or just want to clarify key points. This letter aims to start 
your journey on the Perins experience by highlighting some key early milestones. 
 
Parent Information & Year 6 student social evening 
We will be hosting a face-to-face Parent Information Evening on Monday 13th May at 6.00 
pm in the Main Hall at Perins School. 

 
The parent presentation includes areas such as the curriculum, pastoral support, SEND 
(Special Educational Needs and Disabilities), transport and the laptop scheme. The Year 6 
pupils can attend a social event which gives them the opportunity to meet new friends, whilst 
the adults are introduced to some of the structures supporting the learning journey here at 
Perins. 
 
Given the capacity of our school hall and the potential numbers attending, we are unfortunately 
asking that only one parent/ carer and the year 6 student attend this event. Please 
complete this form to let us know if you can join us at this event. We will of course make any 
information we present available on our website for those unable to attend.  

Please sign up before midday on Thursday 9th May to secure your place. 
 
Primary Transition – Information gathering and visits 
A member of the transition team has already contacted your child’s primary school and will 
be calling or visiting the teachers and students where possible. These will continue into June 
after the Year 6 SATS. The purpose of these calls or visits is to gain as much information as we 
can to make the transition process as smooth as possible. 
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Induction Information and Forms 
There is a wealth of information for students, parents, and carers that we need to both give out 
and collect. This will be sent to you, as appropriate, during the coming weeks and, where 
possible, be made available on our website https://www.perins.net/ where there is a 
specific transition information page with FAQs (Frequently asked questions) 
 
Laptop Scheme 
Please follow this link for comprehensive information and how to register for our one-to-one 
laptop scheme. The deadline for sign-up is Friday 17th May 2024. 
 
Induction day Friday 5th July 2024 
A reminder that the Year 6 Induction Day is on Friday 5th July – further details will be sent 
shortly. 
 
We are really looking forward to meeting you and your child over the coming weeks, in 
readiness for our future partnership working. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

Mr Mark Nevola  

Head of School  
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